
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Please see attached our updated RSE Policy for Maidensbridge, that has been approved 

by Governors last week.  

  

The updates have been made to the 'Health' section of the policy 5.4 and we want to 

share this aspect in particular with the children and parents.  

  

It is important that when we teach the children about healthy lifestyles through the 

curriculum, that they see this being role modelled around them at school and that they 

see that it is not just something we say should happen, but it is what we all do! 

  

The document explains how, as a school, we are supporting the children to live healthy 

lifestyles during the day through choices of snacks, water and keeping safe online and 

we would really appreciate your help in this too. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Mrs K Thomas 
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fu17053880.ct.sendgrid.net%2fls%2fclick%3fupn%3du001.S7j2I5gnp9qrRJvZV3h4JPP66oWdTcmRzJtmWncstLs%2d3DtDIf%5fZjA%2d2FApGf64OxRdSAWr2cu3Guu7mq8J75ChSoChnoVs0L3kCc0BAOSah6t1IjpuwrSp6sr5wCbv7uzGoko2W6ZG9QTFpvS4CqTRg6B5SnZhIFAofSNNG05TCo0E4cL7sADLZIF7GQi3EKxnyfkJUK78EmpdMCuJVKU3fVHWSqPWXaGO0xt5h6En3L%2d2FaW6dnDlC3dTZvvUWxOh0BTH02IHBq9y69HSUhn3022hl8BPqng%2d3D&umid=4ba4f9dd-465a-4dbc-b46e-5eed4bee6364&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-31e9499f7f0b8615dc5674aba9b543c7e3827c46

